
 

 

June 10, 2019 

OFFICIAL OPENING & RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR THE  
CHATEAU STURGEON LODGE GREENHOUSE 

LEGAL, AB – Sturgeon Public Schools and Homeland Housing are excited to invite you to the Official  

Opening & Ceremonial Ribbon Cutting of the Chateau Sturgeon Lodge Greenhouse in Legal, Alberta on 

June 20.  

The Greenhouse is an initiative brought to life by a partnership with Homeland Housing and Sturgeon 

Public Schools’ Intergenerational Program.  

The Intergenerational Program, implemented two years ago, by Sturgeon Public Schools, is for preschool 

children. The Program engages seniors in the community of Legal with preschool aged children, through 

mentoring. 

Each year, the Intergenerational Program has continued to expand, and this year, with Federal 

Government funding, along with countless hours of community volunteers, the Chateau Sturgeon Lodge 

Greenhouse is up and growing! In fact, the vegetables and flowers are flourishing in this nurturing 

environment, thanks to the green thumbs of some of the seniors at the Lodge and their preschool 

protégés. 

Many of the seniors have a wealth of knowledge and information to share. “It’s all about the transfer of 

knowledge, around growing and nurturing plants to theses eager young children,” explains Terry Jewell, 

Chair, Sturgeon Public Schools, Board of Trustees.  

We invite you to join us for the Official Opening & Ceremonial Ribbon Cutting of the Greenhouse, which 

will take place during the Legal Carnival. 

Thursday, June 20, 2019 

Chateau Sturgeon Lodge, 5320 46 Street, Legal. 

6:30pm - 6:45pm  

Tour of the Greenhouse to follow 

PHOTO OP AVAILABLE 


